
Important Upcoming Dates:
● 3/26 Spirit Day Friday  
● 3/26 Report Cards Available 

Online 
● 4/2 Good Friday-No School

March 19, 2021

Marc Gussen
Marc Gussen virtually visited County Road School to 
discuss different animals and their habitats. Marc Gussen 
lives and works at the Closter Nature Center providing 
experiences for children to learn about nature in nature! 
Thank you  Marc Gussen for everything!



Spotlight on Third Grade

Women’s History Month
In March, we celebrate Women’s History month. During this, we recognize 
remarkable women who have contributed to our great American history. 
Below are book suggestions for families to read. 

1. She Persisted by Chelsea Clinton
2. Hidden Figures by Margot Lee Shetterly

Third grade has been doing some exciting things so far 
this year! We just started our math unit on fractions 
and are very excited to learn about equal parts, 
numerator and denominator, and much more! In 
science, we just started our unit on animal life cycles. 
When we met with Marc Gussen on Zoom, he was able 
to show us the life cycle of a tadpole as well as his 
animals! We saw Broccoli the frog, Captain Crunch the 
snapping turtle, and Cutie Pie the rooster. Third grade 
is currently reading the novel Chocolate Fever for our 
fantasy unit. It’s a very engaging book and after every 
chapter we read, we crave chocolate!! We are looking 
forward to the last couple months of third grade and 
can’t believe that we are almost fourth graders!

 


